
Stewardship Award 

Jason Williams 
AC Custodial Services 

On Jason’s regular rounds he noticed that one of 

the horses housed on campus was not looking 

right. He took the time to go over to the horse, 

take a closer look and then reported the anomaly 

to the staff at the dairy facility.  The vet was called 

and determined the horse had colic, which is po-

tentially serious for horses. Thanks to the actions 

of this staff member the horse was treated and 

saved from further suffering.    


